HOME OF THE LANCASTER

FLYING ARROWS >

Taylor Reynolds, Principal

Lancaster Middle School

Mark Uppena, Principal Lancaster High School

Rob J. Wagner, District Administrator

Neil Campbell

Director of Special Education

925 West Maple Street Lancaster, WI 53813 **Brad Sturmer, Principal**Winskill Elementary

(608) 723-2175 (phone)

(608) 723-6397 (fax)

December 14, 2021

Dear Families,

Following our COVID-19 Matrix, the Lancaster School Board approved on November 17, Winskill students and staff will be required to wear face coverings starting tomorrow, **December 15, 2021**, and continue until the end of the school day **December 23, 2021**, while in the Winskill building. Our Matrix indicates when Winskill has 11 individuals (2% of Winskill's student population) who tested positive over the past seven days, all individuals in the building will wear face coverings for 14 days.

The Middle School/ High School Dashboard numbers currently do not impact our Matrix; therefore, face coverings for individuals in these buildings will continue to be optional.

Thank You,

Rob Wagner